_:’— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Invitation to Attend in the Regional Dissemination Forum of the 2022 National
Demographic and Health Survey (NDHS)

2 messages

PSA RSSO MIMAROPA SOCD <rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph> Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 4:16 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Director Claudio:

We would like to invite you or your representative to attend the Regional Dissemination Forum on the results of the 2022
National Demographic and Health Survey (NDHS) on 10 July 2023 at a venue in Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro.

The 2022 NDHS is the seventh Demographic and Health Survey (DHS) conducted in the Philippines in collaboration with
The DHS Program and the 12th in a series of national DHS surveys conducted every 5 years since 1968 that mainly aim
to assess the demographic and health situation in the country.

We hope to receive the accomplished confirmation form (Attachment A) on or before 21 June 2023. Should you need
additional information on the dissemination forum, your staff may get in touch with Ms. Mary Grace T. Ferraro or Ms.
Mickha B. Constantino of the Statistical Operations and Coordination Division through telephone numbers (43) 286-
7491, 0929-2362711 or at email address rssomimaropa@psa.gov.ph cc: rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph.

We are hoping for your favourable response on this invitation.
Truly yours,

LENI R. RIOFLORIDO
Regional Director

Emailed by:
Rhoda S. Sulit
SOCD Staff

CONFIDENTIALITY/PRIVILEGE NOTICE:

The Philippine Statistics Authority in compliance with Republic Act No. 10173 or the Data Privacy Act of
2012 emphasizes that this communication may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use
of the contents of this message is prohibited by the law. If you received this message in error, please
delete this email including its attachments and notify the sender immediately.

2 attachments

M DENR MIMAROPA .pdf
395K

ﬂ Annex A_Confirmation Slip.pdf
104K

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Jun 21, 2023 at 10:24 AM
Draft To: PSA RSSO MIMAROPA SOCD <rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph>
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Administrative Division for review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: aodenrmimaropa@gmail.com
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Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number E-2023-.
To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
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